
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRAVO demands on behalf of its readers:  

Clear the screen for  
David Cassidy! 
Write to television so that the next 13 episodes of 

the “Partridge Family” are finally broadcast 

 
 

They are the favorites of young TV viewers: the 

six of the Partridge family with their “star” 

David Cassidy 

Is television trying to pull the wool over the eyes of 

David Cassidy fans? For months, 13 new episodes of 

the “Partridge Family” series have been stewing in 

the archives of NDR Werbefunk in Hamburg. 

Meanwhile, readers of BRAVO have been writing 

their fingers to the bone. It's always the same 

question: When will David Cassidy finally appear on 

the screen again? BRAVO asked NDR several times. 

At first they said: “Start probably in November 1973, 

but November never came. The explanation from 

Hamburg was that some difficulties had arisen. But 

the new episodes will definitely come in April 1974. If 

you call again in January, we'll give you the exact 

dates.”  

We called in January. But the TV station had bad 

news again: Unfortunately,” they said this time,” the 

new episodes could not yet be dubbed. But that will 

definitely happen in the summer.” BRAVO finds it 

incomprehensible that so much time is being taken 

with a series that has been such a success! To finally 

spur those responsible into action, BRAVO asks the 

Cassidy fans among you: Write to NDR and ask kindly 

but forcefully for the series to be included in the 

program quickly. The address: NDR-Werbe 

fernsehen, 2 Hamburg 13, Rothenbaumchaussee 

132. We know from experience that an avalanche of 

letters from TV viewers is the quickest way to “soften 

up” the TV people. The best example: The fact that 

the “13 Partridge” episodes in question were bought 

at all is largely due to the letters of protest from 

thousands of BRAVO readers. Television had already 

wanted to let the series go to sleep a year ago. Only 

when it realized how great the interest of young 

viewers was did it procure “supplies” from the USA! 

 


